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On May 6th, Diversified Ink of Bangor, held 
a “Flash Bash Fundraiser.” A few times a 

year, the artists of Diversified Ink organize a 
fundraiser as a way to give back to the    
community. The Bouchea Center for   

Learning (BCL) is very fortunate to be the       
local non-profit agency chosen as the        
recipient of this very successful event.       

Recently, a group of BCL participants were 
able to visit, meet the staff, and accept the 

generous donation. All BCL staff and           
participants would like to give a huge,  

heartfelt THANK YOU to the Diversified 
Ink team and their customers! Their       

generosity is very much appreciated and will 
go towards BCL’s goal of obtaining a        

variety of adaptive bicycles for our           
participants use! 

 

NOTICE 

BCL, PVI, and RLE will be CLOSED 

from July 26th through August 6th        

for their annual summer break! 

PVI and RLE        
program participants 

had a blast hosting 
the awards ceremony 
for Special Olympics. 
We are SO proud of 
the hard work and      

dedication they have 
put in. We have some 
amazing and talented 

athletes!                  
GO TEAM AMICUS! 

If you would like future newsletters sent to you electronically, please contact your Program Director with your email address! 
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Day Programs: OT/PT/SLP Consultation 

  • Bouchea Center for Learning  Case Management 

  • Penobscot Valley Industries   • Rep Payee Services 

  • Ralph Leek Elders Home Supports 

  • Community Life  Behavioral Consultation 

  • Pathways to Employment MHCPV Housing (Section 8) 
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HANNAFORD, on STILLWATER AVENUE, 

in Bangor, has selected Amicus to be the     

August and October recipient of funds raised 

from purchases of their reusable                 

Community Bag.  

 

 

 

 

You may also support Amicus programs 

through Hannaford Community Bags with the 

following steps: 

Step 1:  At ANY time and at ANY Hannaford 

purchase a $2.50 Community Bag that has an 

attached Giving Tag. 

Step 2: Follow the instructions on the Giving 

Tag with how to go online and direct a $1 dona-

tion to Amicus. 

Hannaford will send a check to Amicus when-

ever $5 in donations has been  

directed. Amicus THANKS Hannaford for their 

ongoing support and  partnership! 

http://www.amicusgroup.org

